
I am writing to support the government in its efforts to protect our food and water resources from 
all types of Coal Seam Gas mining and  mining in general. It is my strong opinion & common sense 
that all types of Coal Seam Gas mining in any area of our country especially our precious water and 
food resources is madness and beyond irresponsible with the well being our country, its beautiful 
environment and its people. I am sick of telling the government that we want NO CSG anywhere, not 
in our backyards, our water catchment areas, our farming land, our bushland, our world heritage 
areas, NOWHERE! It seems that no where is safe from the criminal Coal Seam Gas mining industry. 
Please make it stop & DO NOT POISON OUR WATER & FOOD! NO COAL SEAM GAS!!!

Regards, Lisa Wray


